
24.06.2021 
 
Feedback Request for the MatNat Faculty’s HSE award 2021  
 
 
To stimulate systematic work with health, safety and the environment (HSE) and the external 
environment, and to contribute to increased awareness in the HSE area, the faculty will again this 
year award an HSE prize of NOK 50,000.  
 
The background for this is a desire to make various HSE measures at the departments visible, 
contribute to the exchange of experience and positive feedback to relevant professional 
environments and individuals. As in previous years, the award will go to an HSE measure / project 
that is perceived as successful and that can have value for other departments.  
 
The HSE award is based on good, systematic HSE work that has been proven to be effective. Work / 
measures / projects in areas where the need for follow-up has been identified through the HSE 
annual reporting is of particular interest. In addition, the faculty has chosen to include measures for 
the external environment and IT security:  
 

• Good routines for mapping and follow-up of the psychosocial work environment in general 
and the ARK survey in particular  

• Routines for conducting risk assessment related to HSE  
• Good routines and culture for conducting employee interviews  
• Routines to ensure that employees are familiar with UiB's HSE guidelines for both physical 

and mental work environment.  
• Measures for the external environment  
• Routines that improve IT and information security  
• Routines that ensure sufficient HSE competence in management, guests, new employees 

and safety representatives  
• Other good systematic HSE work that has been shown to be effective  

 
 

The prize will be awarded at the Faculty's HSE seminar in November. The target group for the 
seminar is the faculty board, the Information and Discussion Committee (IDU), department heads, 
heads of administration, research group leaders, safety representatives, HSE coordinators, fire 
chiefs, members of the HSE committee and all other interested parties.  
 
Information on the time and program will be sent out over the summer. We ask the departments to 
submit one or more short descriptions of HSE measures / project (s) that may be relevant for the 
HSE award, by 30 October 2021.  
 
Sincerely 
Elisabeth Müller Lysebo  
Director of Faculty 
 
Lill Kristin Knudsen  
HSE Coordinator 


